
Delhi Chief Minister Shri Arvind Kejriwal launched a mobile application 'Delhi 

Corona' helped by faculty members and students of IIIT-Delhi. The app will 
facilitate Delhi citizens to know how many beds and ventilators are available 

in which hospital in the national capital. Many congratulations to Dr. 
Tavpritesh Sethi and Prof. Ponnurangam Kumaraguru and their team for 

making this possible.  
 

Three Professors from IIIT-Delhi are part of the Delhi Government 

innovation group setup recently by the Health & Family Welfare 
Department to develop and maintain the IT infrastructure to fight this 

pandemic.  
 


